
From:  
Sent: 29 November 2021 
To: Totnes Town Clerk 
Cc: 'Rob Hopkins' 
Subject: Support for Atmos in neighbourhood plan 
 

Dear Administrator, 
 
I live in Bridgetown, and am writing in support of the Atmos project in the neighbourhood 
plan. How extraordinary that our little town has oh so nearly been a cause celebre far and 
wide, for hosting this leading edge, green, community project – even more so at a time when 
there is a dire need for positive ‘building back better’, communities are in disarray, and the 
housing crisis is near top of agenda. To think that £2million, if I remember rightly, of lottery 
funding for this inspirational project was achieved and is in danger of being lost, is more than 
heartbreaking. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
Hilary Prentice 
TQ9 5UP 


